Senior Highlights
To all senior band/bandfront members:

We are highlighting each senior again this year in the program. Please complete the following form and enclose a baby picture or young child picture. Please return it to Mr. Taylor.
Please print neatly -- not responsible for errors due to bad penmanship

Name:

Parents Names:

Instrument:

Honors:

Activities:

Future plans:

Favorite memory from band/bandfront:



In five years, I plan to be:

Please send a baby photo, and put your name on the back of it. It will be

returned. Do not send a photo from the computer. 
